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MAR 2§ 1988
Mrs. Lynn Connor
DOC-SEARCH Associates IN RESPONSE REFER
P.0. Box 7 T0 FOIA-88-A-12
Cabin John, MD 20818 (FOIA-87-727)

Dear Mrs. Connor:

This is in response to your letter dated February 11, 1988, in which you
appealed Mr. Donnie H. Grimsley's response dated January 11, 1988,

Mr. Grimsley's response denfed one record, a memorandum for the file from
Victor Stello dated May 1, 1987, subject to ycur Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request for records related to four specified letters. The
requested record can now be released and is enclosed.

Sincerely,

or Stel Jr

. A
Executive Director for Operations

Enclosure: As stated
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